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UNCG Psychology Clinic is announcing:
 Walk-in Wednesdays 
[bookmark: _GoBack]FREE MENTAL HEALTH SCREENING FOR CHILDREN (ages 3-17)
WEDNESDAYS 12:00 – 5:00pm November 12th, 19th & December 3rd   
Conveniently located on the corner of Tate and Market St (1100 W. Market Street) - Parking Available

Starting on Wednesday November 12th, the UNCG Psychology Clinic will be open for walk-in mental health screenings for children.  Caregivers who have concerns about a child’s behavioral or emotional wellbeing can complete screenings at a first come, first serve basis from 12-5pm on Wednesdays.  All therapists conducting screenings are supervised by licensed clinical psychologists who are faculty in the UNCG Department of Psychology.

About the Screening:
· Your child does not need to attend the screening 
· Screenings last approximately 45 minutes
· Caregivers complete paperwork and a brief questionnaire about their child’s behavior
· Caregivers briefly discuss concerns and child’s history with a therapist
· Therapists  provide information about available services, if needed
· Therapy/Counseling (Group and/or Individual)
· Psychological Assessment
· Cognitive/Educational Assessment
· Fee structure (Financial assistance available for qualified individuals)

If you are interested in completing a screening, but are unavailable during Walk-In Wednesday times, please call our clinic secretary to schedule a free screening on another day of the week.  We are open daily from 8:30 am to 8pm (7pm Fri). 

Please contact us to help your child and your family move toward achieving a more fulfilled life together!

PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE or BROCHURE for DIRECTIONS and CONTACT INFORMATION
psy.uncg.edu/clinic/
PHONE (336) 334-5662
_____________________________________________________________________
1100 West Market Street, UNCG, P.O. Box 26170, Greensboro, NC 27402-6170
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